From: Maureen Dempsey
Sent: 02 February 2017 09:10
To: aquaculturereview
Subject: Linsfort beach
Categories: Red Category

I am writing as property owner near Linsfort beach co donegal. This oyster farm that was granted by you 2
years ago dangerous to our children and sea life that swim here. We have had dolphins get caught up in the
steel rails. The oyster bags and debris are thrown all over the beach. The beach is no place for this plus the
oysters are a foreign specie to our environment . I see you are based in Cork? Far enough away from having
to see or deal with this disgrace you have allowed on this beautiful beach in Donegal.. please deny any more
use of oyster farming up here for our safety

Thank you
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